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1 Draft Drought Plan 

Albion Eco set out and consulted upon how it will maintain water supplies within its area of 

operations during periods of drought. Its Plan meets relevant published guidance and legislative 

requirements and establishes the steps necessary to responds to and recover from drought.  

2 Consultation 

It is a statutory requirement that we consult on our draft Drought Plan in order to give all of our 

stakeholders an opportunity to make representations. Our consultation exercise lasted for 11 weeks 

between 16th July and 30th September 2019. 

3 Statement of Response 

No responses were received. 

4 Next Steps  

The draft Drought Plan as consulted upon will be finalised and published as our Drought Plan 2020. 

This Statement of Response will be sent along with our Drought Plan to the Welsh Government who 

will determine a date for publication along with any amendments or directions, as required. 

5 Further Information 

Electronic copies of this Statement are available on our website at www.waterlevel.uk 

For any other information please call our customer services team on 01582 344374 

 

http://www.waterlevel.uk/

